
Exhibit C 
  

FAA Notification Not Required 
 
 
Per 47 C.F.R. Ch. 1 §17.7(e)(1) and 47 C.F.R. Ch. 1 §25.113(a), FAA notification is not required for this earth 
station antenna as the proposed antenna structure (a) is shielded by existing structures of a permanent 
and substantial character and (b) is located in a congested area of Sitka, Alaska where it is evident beyond 
all reasonable doubt that the structure so shielded will not adversely affect safety in air navigation.  
There are three (3) metal building structures (warehouses) within 80 feet of this earth station antenna. 
Additionally, the 9.1m earth station antenna associated with this application was previously licensed with 
the FCC and has been erected/standing (at this location) since 1991.  


